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Welcome to the Ticket to Work newsletter. This month we are launching the 'Ticket to Work: valuation of key outcomes report' conducted by Social Ventures Australia (SVA). This report conservatively estimates the financial value of the Ticket to Work outcomes. We have produced a podcast discussing the findings of the report and explain what this means for young people with disability, the broader community and government. 

The social and economic benefits shown in the report are a testament to the efforts of the Ticket to Work partners working together to improve employment outcomes for young people with disability.

We caught up with some of the first students in Ticket to Work to find out: 'Where are they now?' six years down the track. You can find this short video below.

For further information head to the Ticket to Work website. 

New Ticket to Work podcast!
In this episode, we discuss the findings from the 'SVA valuation of key outcomes report'. You will hear Mitch Adams, Manager of SVA Consulting and Michelle Wakeford, Ticket to Work Manager talk about the social and economic benefits of Ticket to Work for young people, their families and government.

Listen here

Ticket to Work: valuation of key outcomes report
This valuation, conducted by Social Ventures Australia (SVA), takes a conservative estimate of the financial value of the Ticket to Work outcomes. The report draws on the data to estimate two scenarios: a Ticket to Work scenario and a 'Business as usual' scenario based on data about employment outcomes for young people with disability who did not participate in Ticket to Work.

Access the infographic
Access the report (accessible version) 
Read the article


Ticket to Work Submission to the inquiry into access to TAFE for learners with disability
A Victorian parliament committee is looking into access to TAFE for learners with disability. It seeks to understand how their experience of TAFE can be improved and what can be done to increase the participation of learners with disability. Ticket to Work has made a submission and presented at the enquiry. 

Access submission (accessible version)

Ticket to Work Participants: Where are they now?
This video shows Jack, Phil and Nomaan, former students from Berendale School. We catch up with them six years later to talk about their experiences participating in the Ticket to Work initiative.

Watch here

Contact the Ticket to Work team
Please contact us if you'd like to support Ticket to Work, get involved, or if you'd like more information on anything in this newsletter!
Michelle Wakeford 
National Ticket to Work Manager
Phone: 0413 750 745
Email: Michelle@tickettowork.org.au
